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BASKETBALL FUN: 
 

 
          

In place of last week’s staff meeting staff joined the students at basketball. 
 It was great to see the students having such a wonderful time. 
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END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS: 
 
Staff will be hosting a lunch for our students on Friday 7th December. This will also include 
the annual book giving.  
 
The end of year Presentation/Christmas Concert will be held at Gunnedah South Public 
School Hall from 9:30am on Friday 14th December. Following this there will be a morning 
tea at GS Kidd School which will mark the beginning of the Family Fun Afternoon. This will 
be held at the school until 3pm. We look forward to a fun day celebrating the success of our 
students.  
           

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
 
It’s the time of the year where planning is well underway for the new school year. At this 
stage we are still finalising class structure, teachers and the variety of programs we offer in 
2019. I will ensure that information is provided as soon as it is available. The centre of all the 
decisions being made are our students and ensuring that high quality education is delivered 
at GS Kidd Memorial School. 
   

- Bec Maybury. 
 
 

CALENDAR: 
 
29/11/18 Thursday GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 

Rooms 1 & 2. 
GS Kidd School 

30/11/18 Friday RDA Presentation  
  6/12/18 Thursday African Experience  

 
GSPS Class visit to GS Kidd School 
Rooms 1 & 2. 

GS Kidd School 

 7/12/18 Friday Student/Staff Lunch GS Kidd School 
14/12/18 Friday Christmas Concert and Family Fun 

Afternoon 
Gunnedah South/ 
GS Kidd School. 

19/12/18 Wednesday Last Day for Students  
 
 

“Happiness is not the absence of problems; it’s the ability to deal with them” 
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Student Merit Awards 
Week 7, Term 4, 2018 

PBL Focus:  SAFE, RESPONSIBLE, RESPECTFUL.   

Congratulations to our Silver Level Students – Dave Watson and 
Cameron Tighe 

Thank you to these wonderful students for their demonstration of Safe, 
Responsible and Respectful behaviours this week ….. 

Room 1:  Charlotte Gander – Modelling responsible behaviour for her 
classmates by completing classwork and scoring high on spelling test. 

Room 2:   – for Improvement and effort in Literacy. 

Room 3:  Dave Watson - Excellent independent writing, persevering to ensure 
his writing addresses all aspects of the success criteria 

Room 4:  Danielle Richardson - Continuing to practice good listening skills - 
Learning about being RESPECTFUL 

Room 5:  Nicola Benson- Safe kitchen practices 

 

 

 


